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Minutes of Meeting held on 15 
August 2019: 

Status Reports: 

CRW.510.068.0625 

It was RESOLVED that the Minutes of Meeting held on 15 August 
2019 be approved. 

VCGLR Request for Information regarding Junkets: 

The letters dated 14 and 16 August 2019 which were included in the 
papers were taken as read. 

Joshua Preston advised the Committee that: 

• Crown Melbourne was due to submit an additional response on 
23 August 2019; and 

the Gaming and Wagering Commission of Western Australia had 
requested a presentation on the recent allegations, noting that 
the presentation would be reviewed by MinterEllison. 

Junket Due Diligence Review (Confidential and L.egally Privileged): 

Josh Preston advised the Committee that FTI Consulting had been 
engaged by MinterEllison to undertake: 

• a review of the Company's current junket due diligence 
procedures; and 

• detailed due diligence searches on Mr Chau and Mr Song. 
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"In Camera" Session for Directors: 

Future M eetings: 

Closure: 

s· d 
Confidential 

Chairperson 
Helen Coonan 

CRW.510.068.0627 

Management left the meeting at the commencement of this Agenda 
Item. 

The Chair of the Committee subsequently informed the Company 
Secretary that the Committee had RESOLVED that: 

• KMPG be engaged by the Company on an ad hoe basis as 

required while the Committee considered alternative 

consultants; and 

• John Alexander and Ken Barton be responsible for any 

engagement of KPMG in this regard . 

It was noted that the next meeting of the Committee was scheduled 
for Thursday, 29 August 2019 at 8.30am. 

There being no further business, the meeting was declared closed at 

8.4Sam. 
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